Wendz Strangeway

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 17 February 2017 11:18

To: Planning

Subject: Resounses to application from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0023/FL Application in respect of variation of condition 2 (Material amendment of planning approval
NYM/2015/0675/FL to allow the roofing of the orangery extension to be partially tiled with sections of glazing at
Victoria Hotel, Station Road, Robin Hood's Bay.

The Parish Council supports this application as long as any impact of extra weight is taken into consideration
to ensure the stability of the land.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






